
The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge 

themselves, to pursue their passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!  The Wappingers CSD is attempting to reduce 

the amount of paper our families receive at the start of each school year by creating 

electronic versions of many of the forms and notices we are required to provide to our 

families in September.   

In order for our new electronic processes to be successful we need to demonstrate its 

success.  We ask that you please take a moment to scan the QR code below so you may 

review our required electronic forms and notifications website.  

 

If you are unable to scan this code, please access this link:  

https://sites.google.com/wcsdny.org/wcsdstudentforms/home 

You can also find this information on our website (wappingersschools.org) by clicking 

on Parents, Parent Resources, Annual Notifications.  
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